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DENR SPECIAL ORDER
NO. 98 -_455

SUBJECT : AUTHORIZING THE ATTENDANCE OF DIRECTOR
GREGORIOL TEXON AND OIC,DIVISION CHIEF FILIPINA V.
EDRALIN TO A HALF-DAY SYMPOSIUM ON INTEGRATING
GLOBAL APPROACHES TO QUALITY MANAGEMENT

In the interest of the service and in order to develop total quality management, Director
Gregorio I. Texon and OIC, Division Chief Filipina V. Edralin of the Human Resource
Management Service (HRMS) are hereby authorized to attend the symposium on Integrating
Global Approaches to Quality Management which will be held on June 19, 1998 at the Teodoro
Room, UP ISSI, UP Campus, Diliman, Quezon City.

Their attendance shall be on official time. The registration fee of P500 per participant
will be charged against HRMS Fund.

This Order takes effect on the date specified herein.

DENR Cares. DEUR Dares.





